## **Math Club Announcements**

September 16, 2003

- Join the Math Club: What an opportunity! It costs just \$5 and helps provide pizza or refreshments for our meetings. Fill in the form and give your money to one of the officers. The membership drive will go until the December meeting when we will have a thank you celebration for this year's members.
- Get a Math Club t-shirt: Be the envy of all who see you! Fill in the form and give \$12 to any math club officer.
- Math Club Web Page: Thanks to Matt McClean we now have a slick Web Page. Check it out at <a href="http://www.math.okstate.edu/~mathclub">http://www.math.okstate.edu/~mathclub</a>
- Internship Opportunity: The National Security Agency (NSA) is looking for
  undergraduate math students for internships involving cryptologic mathematics.
  Both Mario White and Aaron McCool at OSU have been accepted for these in the
  past. The deadline is very early, October 15, since time is needed for security
  clearance for candidates. See bulletin board in 4<sup>th</sup> floor hall for more internship
  opportunities as they arise.
- Math Contests: The Putnam contest is coming up in December for those liking a
  problem solving challenge. Practice sessions will be announced shortly. Also,
  the Freshman Math Contest will take place second semester.
- Study Abroad Opportunities: Now is the time to begin thinking about studying abroad for next summer. Last summer math students Centreva Macon studied in Hawaii (is this abroad?) and, I believe, Wes Imel studied in Italy. Talk to John Wolfe or Lisa Mantini if you have questions about these opportunities.
- Undergraduate Lounge: Don't forget that the undergraduate lounge (the back room of MS 423) is intended as a place to hang out and study for undergraduates.